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Recipient:

Letter:

Tanya Park, Cathy Saunder

Greetings,

Every day Lord Roberts parents witness drivers speed through and ignore
the stop signs at the Maitland and Princess intersection. It is especially
concerning during school drop off and pick up as our children’s safety

is at risk. We are requesting that a crossing guard and additional safety
measures be taken at this intersection to protect our children and our
community.



